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Subject: Change in zoning

From: Ryan Shuchman  
Sent: Friday, April 4, 2025 5:29 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org>; devon.newman@gmail.com; Taylor, Christopher (Mayor) <CTaylor@a2gov.org>; 
Disch, Lisa <LDisch@a2gov.org>; Harrison, Cynthia <CHarrison@a2gov.org>; Radina, Travis <TRadina@a2gov.org>; 
Watson, Chris <CWatson@a2gov.org>; Mallek, Jon <JMallek@a2gov.org>; Akmon, Dharma <DAkmon@a2gov.org>; Eyer, 
Jen <JEyer@a2gov.org>; Ghazi Edwin, Ayesha <AGhaziEdwin@a2gov.org>; Cornell, Jenn <JCornell@a2gov.org>; Briggs, 
Erica <EBriggs@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Change in zoning 

City Council, 

This is Ryan and Devon Shuchman residents at 809 Hewett Dr, Ann Arbor, MI 48103 in the Eberwhite 
neighborhood. 

Please register this email as our vehement objection to any change in the local zoning in particular the 
"upzoning." We do not want any mini condo buildings or apartment buildings in our neighborhood. There 
is no room for the additional traffic or parking. You were not elected to ruin our neighborhoods and we 
insist you take no action toward doing so. 

Thank you, 

Ryan and Devon 

Ryan Shuchman 
734.604.7423 


